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 SC District Directors 

Buddy & Kim Summer 
SC District Directors 
1121 Piester Road                                
Newberry, SC 29108        

Email: SCDDBuddy@gmail.com       
   cell: 803-924-2851  

 

Kim and I just returned from the Tennessee District Spring Fling Rally.  Gary and Patti and their 
team put on a great rally and since we had a room at the Ramada, we were just a few steps from the 
rally site.  They had plenty of indoor and outdoor vendors with lots of things to do and see.  We  
enjoyed the Hatfield and McCoy Show Saturday night, but the thing we enjoyed most was seeing old 
GW friends.  All in all, it was an excellent rally. 
Speaking of rallies, your very own rally is fast approaching.  Beaufort, get ready for the South     
Carolina Gold Wing Road Riders!  We have finalized your rally and are excited to show you all the 
fun we have planned for you.  Come prepared for memories that you can tell your great-
grandchildren about!  We promise you sights you have never seen before (and some you may not 
want to see ever again).  
The rally starts Friday night with a Welcome Party, free pizza, and costume contest at the Quality 
Inn at Town Center.  You will be able to pick up your registration packets before 5 p.m. at the motel.  
If not, you can pick them up Saturday morning starting at 8 a.m. at the room upstairs in Old Bay 
Marketplace between Bay Street and Port Republic Streets.  This is where the rally will occur.   
Parking will be at Tabby Place which can be accessed from Charles Street.  We will have GWRRA 
parking signs posted to help guide you.  Parking is $1 per hour (pay at kiosk) or you can buy a whole 
day pass from the SC District Team for $6 a day.  These passes are only good at the Tabby Place 
Parking Lot by BB&T.  Parking on the street is paid by ‘feeding the meter’ and you can park two 
bikes in one parking space.  Parking at the Marina is paid at the kiosk by the hour.  Parking         
violations can be up to $25, so be careful where you park. 
The guided tours to Parris Island, Fort Fremont and Old Sheldon Church will leave from the Tabby 
Place Parking Lot and we will give you more instructions reference these tours when you arrive.  Be 
sure to sign up for each tour.  Once you are in the Old Bay Marketplace room, we will show you 
were to hang your chapter banners and chapter shirts, and also, where to place your mascots,    
scrapbooks, and collages.  The District Dream Team is trying out some new ideas this year because 
of the two day rally and we are excited that you cared enough to join us.  Besides, this is your rally!  
Enjoy the historical seaside town of Beaufort and make some memories.  We can’t wait to see you 
there.     
 

See you on the road. 
Buddy & Kim Summer      

mailto:SCDDBuddy@gmail.com
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South Carolina 33rd Annual District Rally 

  
Winging it Southern Style 

GWRRA 
Region A 
Beaufort S.C. 

May 6th & 7th, 2017 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wing Ding 39 
Grapevine Tx 

Aug. 29—Sept 2nd 
 
 
 

GWRRA Mississippi District Rally  

26 - 28 Oct 2017  

http://miss.gwrra-regiona.org/2017%20Rally%20Registration.pdf
http://miss.gwrra-regiona.org/2017%20Rally%20Registration.pdf
http://miss.gwrra-regiona.org/2017%20Rally%20Registration.pdf
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Start packing. Itôs time to head to Beaufort for the 2017 District rally. We think this 
will be a fun rally due to some changes. You have more time for riding and less 
time sitting is a classroom. There are many things to do in Beaufort and the        
surrounding area. We hope to see everyone there. As we continue with the         
visitation program, chapters reporting more visitors to their events. I just want to  
remind everyone if your chapter has an event coming up that you would like to 
have visitors, please send me the information and I will add it to the visitation page. 
This gives everyone just one location to see rides and events from all over the 
state. Be safe and hope to see you in Beaufort.  
 
Ride Safe 
J.W. and Yolanda 

Assistant District Director 
and  

District Webmaster 

J.W. & Yolanda Worley 

864-395-2140 
jworley@charter.net 
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 Spring has sprung, April has come and gone, the Easter bunny left way to much candy be-
hind and all of the planning is behind us.  Hope you are now ready for some real Gold Wing 
FUN!! 
 Your District Team has worked very hard since last July to plan and put together a great 
rally for you.  It hasn’t been easy and if you look, I think some of us may have gained a few 
more grey hairs, BUT………… 
 MAY 6TH & 7TH !!  THE 33RD ANNUAL SOUTH CAROLINA DISTRICT RALLY 
IN BEAUFORT IS ON.  Welcome Party is Friday, May 5th at the Host Hotel, Quality Inn 
at Town Center at 7:00 PM with a kick-off pizza party, followed by the costume contest.  
Come dressed in your very best of what the South means to you.  Saturday 8:00 AM, doors 
open at the Old Bay Marketplace for more fun, ticket sales, and planned rides.  Don’t forget 
to spend some time walking around Beaufort, doing the waterfront or carriage tours and try-
ing some of the great restaurants around.  Saturday night brings you the BEST little Talent 
Show in the South, with some our very favorite people.  AND don’t forget, the Beaufort 
Shag Club will be there to demonstrate and do some quick Shag lessons for us.  Sunday will 
bring more rides and prizes with closing ceremonies at 1:00 pm.   
 We also want to remind you that May is Motorcycle Awareness Month so this will be a 
great chance to make yourselves more visible by riding to the District Rally in a group and 
letting more people see and be aware of Motorcyclists. 
 All right South Carolina Wingers!!  Be There Or Be Square!! 
 
Ride Safe!! 
Bill and Judy 

Assistant District Director  

Bill and Judy Dunaway 

Bill 843-458-2270 
Judy 843-241-1158  

Email Bill 
at wdunaway06@gmail.com 

jdunaway06@gmail.com 

mailto:wdunaway06@gmail.com
mailto:jdunaway06@gmail.com
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District Rider Educator 

Mad Coordinator 

Rich Kitko          
ŎŀǇƴψǊƛŎƘψмϪȅŀƘƻƻΦŎƻƳ0 

843-240-3392 63 

      
        Spring is here and it won't be long till we start getting some hot weather. Sometimes pictures are 
worth a thousand words. This little illistration from Wing World magazine will help you remember the 
signs of being overheated. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                           
Richard Kitko                                                                       
Jean Kitko 
SC District MEC 
GWRRA 
Inletmagnolia@yahoo.com  
843-222-9606 Mobile 

mailto:capn_rich_1@yahoo.com
mailto:Inletmagnolia@yahoo.com
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District Treasurer 

Mary Coral 

803-261-0109  
gwrrasctreasurer@gmail.com 

 
 

I hope everyone is ready for Riding and Fun! We are currently 
in final preparations for the Rally and are looking forward to 
seeing everyone! 
The cutoff time for pre-registration has past, but I’m continuing 
to receive registrations which is great! I will be leaving for the 
Rally really early on Friday morning May 5th, so if I haven’t 
received your registration by Thursday May 4th, you will have 
to register and PAY at the Rally. Anything I receive when I get 
home will be mailed back to you as soon as possible. 
As always, if you have any questions please call or email me 
and I will be happy to help! 
Until next time! 
 
Mary & Mike Coral 
SC District Treasurer 
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District Member 
Enhancement Coordinator 

Rich & Jean Kitko 
843-240-3392  

      Spring is here, and with that we have a new District couple. Congratulations Jon 
and Donna Horning. Spring also brought our first District Rally, Florida was the first 
of  five. From the entries on Facebook there are a lot of  South Carolina members 
having a great time in Florida. Don't forget to register for our own Rally May 6th 
and 7th. We are focusing on riding and fun. Please come and join us.  
 
     I can hardly wait to see the Chapter projects, and your Mascots. We have a lot of  
talent in South Carolina, maybe even a Region A winner. Thanks to all of  you for 
Chapter participation. That's one of  the fun parts of  Chapter life. There were times 
we couldn't stop laughing. Get involved with your Chapter, you will be surprised 
how much fun you can have. Invite new members, to your craft days, they may be 
your life long friend. 
 
     Don't forget to register for the SC Rally,  we are focusing on you our members, 
and riding. Hope to see you there! As always thank you and ride safe.  
 
      
 
      
Jean Kitko 
SC District MEC 
GWRRA 
Inletmagnolia@yahoo.com  
843-222-9606 Mobile 

mailto:Inletmagnolia@yahoo.com
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²Ŝ ǎǘŀǊǘŜŘ  !ǇǊƛƭ ƻǳǘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǊƛŘŜ ǘƻ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǘƻ ŎƘŀǇǘŜǊ ϦDϦΣ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀŘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŎǊƻǿŘ ŀƴŘ ǎƻƳŜ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŎƻƴǾŜǊǎŀǝƻƴΣ ǿŜ ǿŜǊŜ 
ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǎǇŜƴŘ ǎƻƳŜ ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ǝƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ƎƻƻŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΦ L ǘƘƛƴƪ ǘƘŜ Ǿƛǎƛǘŀǝƻƴ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƛǎ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ ǿŜƭƭ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭΦ 
 ¢ƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ Řŀȅ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ ƻŦ ǳǎ ǊƻŀŘ ǘƻ ²ŀȅƴŜǎǾƛƭƭƭŜ ǘƻ ǇƛŎƪ ƻǳǊ ŎŀƳǇǎƛǘŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ bƻǊǘƘ /ŀǊƻƭƛƴŀ ǊŀƭƭȅΦ !ƊŜǊ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŀǘ ŀ 
ŎƻǳǇƭŜ ǿŜ ŦƻǳƴŘ ƻƴŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ǘƘƛƴƪ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǎ ƴƛŎŜ ŀǎ ƻǳǊ ŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜ ŎŀƳǇƎǊƻǳƴŘ ƛƴ /ƘŜǊƻƪŜŜΦ 
 ²ŜŜƪ ǘǿƻ ǎǘŀǊǘŜŘ ƻǳǘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǊƛŘŜ ǘƻ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ŎƘŀǇǘŜǊ ϦtϦ ŀƴŘ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƘŜƳ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ нлǘƘ ȅŜŀǊ ŀǎ ŀ ŎƘŀǇǘŜǊΦ hƴŎŜ ŀƎŀƛƴ 
ǿŜ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ Řŀȅ ǿƛǘƘ ǎƻƳŜ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΦ ²Ŝ ŦƻƭƭƻǿŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǳǇ ǿƛǘƘ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǊƎŜǎǘ h/t ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ǘƘƛǎ 
ŘƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ Ƙŀǎ ŜǾŜǊ ƘŀŘΣ ƴƻǘ ƻƴƭȅ ǿŀǎ ƛǘ  ǾŜǊȅ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝǾŜΣ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŀƭǎƻ ŀ Ŧǳƴ ŘŀȅΦ 
  ²Ŝ ŜƴŘŜŘ ƻǳǊ ƳƻƴǘƘ ōȅ ƭƻŀŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōƛƪŜ ŀƴŘ ƘƻƻƪƛƴƎ ǳǇ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜƻǳǘ ŎŀƳǇŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƘŜŀŘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ¢ŜƴƴŜǎǎŜŜ wŀƭƭȅΦ ²Ŝ 
ǿŜǊŜƴϥǘ ǘƻ ǎǳǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊΣ ǎƻ ǘƻ ōŜ ǎŀŦŜ ǿŜ ǘƻƻƪ ǘƘŜ ǘǊǳŎƪ ǘƻƻΣ L ǘƘƛƴƪ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ ŀ ŎƻǳǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǳǎ ǿŜǊŜ ƎƭŀŘ ǿŜ 
ƘŀŘ ŀ ǾŜƘƛŎƭŜ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǊƻƻŦΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ Ŧǳƴ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǊŀƭƭȅΣ ŀƴŘ {ƻǳǘƘ /ŀǊƻƭƛƴŀ ǿŀǎ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ǿŜƭƭΣ ŀǎ ǿŀǎ  wŜƎƛƻƴ 
! Φ ²Ŝ ǿŜǊŜ ŀǎƪŜŘ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƧǳŘƎƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳŀǎŎƻǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ōŀƴƴŜǊǎΣ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŘƛŶŎǳƭǘ ǇƛŎƪƛƴƎ ŀ ǿƛƴƴŜǊ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ 
ǘƘŜȅ ŀƭƭ ƭƻƻƪŜŘ ƎƻƻŘΣ aƛǎǎƛǎǎƛǇǇƛ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀǇǘŜǊ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜȅ ǿŜǊŜ ǘǿƻ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǎƘƻǊǘΣ ǎƻ 5ƻƴƴŀ ŀƴŘ L 
ŎǊƻǎǎŜŘ ƻǾŜǊ ŀƴŘ ōŜŎŀƳŜ ƘƻƴƻǊŀǊȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƛǎǎƛǎǎƛǇǇƛ ǘŜŀƳΣ ǿŜ ŘƛŘƴϥǘ ǿƛƴ ōǳǘ ǿŜ ǎǳǊŜ ƘŀŘ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ ŦǳƴΦ  
  ¢ƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ Ǌŀƭƭȅ ǿŜ ŀǧŜƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻǳǊ ǾŜǊȅ ƻǿƴ {ƻǳǘƘ /ŀǊƻƭƛƴŀ Ǌŀƭƭȅ ƛƴ .ŜŀǳŦƻǊǘΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ 
ȅƻǳ ǘƘŜǊŜΦ 
  
wƛŘŜ {ŀŦŜ aȅ CǊƛŜƴŘǎ 
Wƻƴ ϧ 5ƻƴƴŀ IƻǊƴƛƴƎ 
{/ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ /ƻǳǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ  

 
South Carolina District 
Couple of the Year 
2017ñ2018 

John and Donna Horning 
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COY Coordinator 

Mary Coral 

Ph: 803-957-8575  
Cell# 803-261-0109  

marycoral@aol.com  

I hope everyone is getting ready to have a great time in Beaufort! We have 
some great rides planned along with the normal fun things we look       
forward to participating in. 
I hope you have used your imaginations when putting together your  
Chapter’s Couple of the Year baskets. John & Donna Horning appreciate 
any help we can give them while they are out and about representing us. 
We will be kicking off the weekend with the Couple of the Year social on 
Friday afternoon from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m. at the hotel right before the    
Welcome Party, Costume contest and Lighted Bike contest/parade, so 
come early and let’s have some fun! 
Hope to see you there! 
 
Mary Coral 
SC District COY & IOY 
Coordinator  

mailto:marycoral@aol.com
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South Carolina District Trainers 
Glenn and Donna Bumgarner 

bumgarnerg@bellsouth.net  

 
Glenn and I will be stepping down as district trainers after the rally. We 
want to ride and travel while we are still healthy and young enough to 
do it. Our bucket list is waiting for us. We started out as instructors as a 
team, and Glenn no longer desires to be a part of the new program that 
Phoenix initiated. I will continue to teach as often as I choose, and I will 
be there to help you if you need me.  
I have enjoyed my time as a trainer, but it is time to let someone else 
step up to the plate and handle the district training. Please do not stop 
learning. The new module (once called seminars) are interesting, but I 
have other things I enjoy doing, and Glenn and I plan to spend our time 
being the social coordinators for our chapter. That, I have found, is a job 
in itself, but it is a fun job. That's my kind of job!  
We will be out and about throughout the state and region, as well as 
other regions, but it is time for us to step back and enjoy the "FUN" that 
we have promoted for so many years as membership enhancement 
coordinators.  
We will see you on the road and wherever there is a gathering or 
activity. 
 
Donna Bumgarner 
SC District Trainer  
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33rd Annual  
{ƻǳǘƘ /ŀǊƻƭƛƴŀ District Rally 

 
²ƛƴƎƛƴƎ ƛǘ {ƻǳǘƘŜǊƴ {ǘȅƭŜ 

D²ww! 
wŜƎƛƻƴ ! 
.ŜŀǳŦƻǊǘ {Φ/Φ 

aŀȅ сǘƘ ϧ тǘƘΣ нлмт 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DǊŀƴŘ tǊƛȊŜ  
3 Night Hotel get away and a Friday,          
Saturday night dinner for two in  

Beautiful Beaufort S.C. 


